
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

TO:             Dr. Carol Kelley 

                    Board  of Education 

FROM:       Sheryl Marinier 

SUBJECT:  BRAVO – Out-of-State Field  Trip Request 

DATE:        November 9, 2015 

 

 

The Brooks BRAVO program has once again been invited to participate in the 2016 Junior Theatre Festival in 

Atlanta, Georgia in January, 2016.   Please see the attached documents detailing the trip.  This item will return 

to the Board  for action on December 1, 2015.    
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